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Sport 

What an exciting couple of weeks it has been for sport across the school! Year 2 boys competed in a Richmond 
football tournament, scoring lots of goals. Two teams from Year 1 played football against 6 local schools, with 
both teams unbeaten and playing some incredible football. The Year 6 athletic team took gold, having 
challenged 6 local schools and recorded some impressive PB's to finish with a huge score; they now qualify for a 
Borough event on Thursday. And the Year 6 cricket was a huge success… we are Richmond Borough Champions! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 A brilliant performance from all.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 

Richmond Singing Festival 

Well done to the KS2 choir who joined other local schools on the stage of The Rose Theatre, Kingston. The children 

sang beautifully and it was wonderful to see children from across the borough coming together in song. Thank you 

to Miss Sanders and Mrs Durling for their dedication to the choir.  
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Learning Walks 
 
This week, governors attended a learning walk to see the amazing learning 
going on in school. They were so impressed by the children’s engagement, 
enjoyment and behavior. 
We also had a visitor watch Year 5’s assembly on Space, who was very 
impressed indeed. 
It was lovely to finish the week with the headship team picnic, bought in 
the silent auction at the last fair. We are already looking forward to the  
summer festival on Saturday 2nd July. 
 

 

 

 

 

Attendance and absence - please continue to help us reach 97%.  

School target: 97%    Last week’s total: 95.74%    Classes above target: 8 
 

RF 91.11 1A 93.21 2D 96.92 3C 98.52 4B 98.26 5FH 95.00 6D 100 

RL 90.46 1C 93.20 2J 98.57 3CR 93.08 4G 100 5S 98.28 6S 99.29 

RS 95.93 1D 95.00 2R 90.77 3S 98.46 4K 96.67 5T 95.33 6V 93.33 

 
 

Sea Life London Aquarium 

Reception went to the Sea Life Centre in Central London. They saw lots of 

different species of sea creatures and learnt many interesting facts about 

them. They also examined how important it is to keep our oceans clean 

and to respect the fish in the sea. It was a fun-filled day! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Safeguarding – safer cycling 

For information on 

Pedalup’s safe cycling 

training, click here. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Uniform 

Please see our uniform 

policy here. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FUEL Holiday Programme 

Please see our this leaflet 

for more information 

about free places for 

eligible children at holiday 

clubs throughout the 

summer holiday. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://eastsheen-my.sharepoint.com/:i:/g/personal/hpage_eastsheen_richmond_sch_uk/Eco25gzXFaRAitjaBVTYk-sBTVQ2q4058p0p-yxZ6fNUQg?e=XChsRM
https://www.eastsheen.richmond.sch.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=10845&type=pdf
https://eastsheen-my.sharepoint.com/:b:/g/personal/hpage_eastsheen_richmond_sch_uk/EUohT8HV2WNBqzgoGv-nzzwBrdeCT_LbCknH0upF_B1Qkw?e=hSQSrn

